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» August 19", 2025
TULSA ESTATE PLANNING FORUM

Dear Members and Guests:

Welcome to the Tulsa Estate Planning Forum! TEPF’s Board of Directors is thrilled to kick off
another year of outstanding programming for our members.

2025 marks the 50" anniversary of the Tulsa Estate Planning Forum. For 50 years, TEPF has
delivered unparalleled programming, structured networking opportunities, and a close-knit
community for our members. From humble beginnings, the Forum has seen our membership
swell to an impressive 120 professionally diversified members. Visitors to our website will find a
full list of our members, with their corresponding professional discipline, under the “Directory”
tab.

As with any major anniversary milestone, it is important that the Forum reflects on our past
achievements, honors our present commitment, and inspires the future of our organization.
TEPF’s Board of Directors has worked diligently over the summer to build a calendar of events
worthy of such a golden milestone. As in prior years, the Forum’s Board has delivered a
programming schedule that includes both nationally recognized speakers and local market
experts. Visitors to the Forum’s website will find a comprehensive schedule of TEPF’s planned
programming under the “Events” tab.

TEPF’S Board of Directors wants to extend an enthusiastic welcome back to our returning
members! Our team has attached the 2025 — 2026 membership renewal form to both the TEPF
kick-off email and TEPF website under the “Membership” tab.

I am looking forward to another fantastic year!
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